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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. QH?Z , $.2025

SCHEDULE OF VALIDATION ACTIVITY FOR THE
ESTABLISHED SCHOOL GARDENS

To: Public Elementary School Heads Concerned (San Julian ES, Mindoro ES
Pantay Integrated School, Tamag ES, Salindeg-Pong-ol-Barraca ES)
All Others Concerned

1.  In reference to the letter from the Office of the Governor through the Provincial
Government of Ilocos Sur-Office of the Provincial Agriculturist (OPAG), the
Department of Agriculture-Regional Field Office 1 (DA-RFO1) and the National Urban
and Per-Urban Agriculture Program (NUPAP) will be conducting a validation activity
for the established school gardens.

2. In connection to this, the following schools will be validated on July 30, 2025:

NAME OF SCHOOL
San Julian ES
Mindoro ES ]
Pantay Integrated School '
Tamag ES
Salindeg-Pong-ol-Barraca ES

3. Attached is a copy of the said letter for your reference.

4, For any inquiries, you may contact Mr. Roger Alaman, Provincial High Value
Crops Development Program (HVDCP), at mobile number 09486105366.

S. Widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired. /
SCHOOLS DIVISION GFFIEE A
DEPED VIGAN CITY LMA D. EDA, CESO V
chools Division Superintendent
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Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33
Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depedvigancity.com
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Your Feedback is important 1o us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM
Lama/04192024
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28 July 2025 DERED VIGAN CITY

MS. VILMA D. EDA, CESO V 2 8 JUL 2625
Schools Division Superintendent F

Department of Education Vigan City Division RE@ % % Vﬁ @
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Vigan City, llocos Sur

Dear Ms. Eda:
Naimbag nga aldaw!

The Department of Agriculture — Regional Field Office 1 (DA-RFO1) through the High
Value Crops Development Program (HVCDP) and the National Urban and Peri-Urban
Agriculture Program (NUPAP) in cooperation with the Provincial Government of llocos
Sur - Office of the Provincial Agriculturist (OPAG) will be conducting a monthly
monitoring and validation activity for the established urban agriculture sites, established
school gardens and established production facilities

In this regard. may we request the following schools to be ready for the validation on 30
July 2025, to wit

San Julian Elementary School
Mindoro Elementary School
Pantay Integrated School
Tamag Elementary School
Salindeg Elementary School
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Should you have any queries or clarifications. please contact Mr. Roger Alaman.
Provincial HVCDP Coordinator, through his mobile number 0948-610-5366

We are looking forward of your favorable response to this request.
Dios unay ti agngina!

Respectfully,

JEREMI
Governor




